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Andrea Gyger

From: Hugo Chavez-Rey <h.chavez-rey@coloradohispanicrepublicans.org>

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 3:45 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet/Email Voting

Importance: High

The Honorable Wayne Williams; 

 

We are writing to voice our opposition to the implementation of an internet/email voting system. 

 

As we have seen recently, hacking is becoming more prevalent, and at a time when we should be securing our voting 

rights where only eligible voters can cast a vote, this is absolutely the worst time to consider further encouraging voter 

fraud. 

 

Please reconsider your position to endorse this proposed practice and stand with concerned citizens across Colorado in 

opposing the proposal to turn our voting over to internet/email versions. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Hugo Chavez-Rey 

Chairman 

Colorado Hispanic Republicans 

720-622-9949 – Main 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 




